
Australian Government 

Ms Ann Palmer 
Committee Secretary 
Senate Select Committee on Electric Vehicles 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2600 

Dear Ms Palmer 

PROOF HANSARD-LETTER OF CORRECTION 

On 17 August 2018 I appeared as a witness before the Senate Select Committee on Electric 
Vehicles. 

Page 75 of the proof Hansard records that, reading from the original terms of reference for 
the Ministerial Forum on Vehicle Emissions, my response to a question from Senator Patrick 
was: 

' ... the minister for major projects, territories and local government, the minister for 
the environment, and the minister for resources, energy and northern Australia, 
whose titles have al/ been slightly amended since then'. 

The terms of reference I was reading from were dated 2015 and I indicated at the time that 
the titles of the Ministers had changed. At the time of the hearing, the titles of the members 
of the Ministerial Forum on Vehicle Emissions were the Minister for Urban Infrastructure and 
Cities and the Minister for the Environment and Energy. 

I trust this further information will be of assistance to the Committee. 

Yours sincerely 

Jo Evans 
Deputy Secretary, Climate Change and Energy Innovation 

CC Pip Spence, Deputy Secretary, Department of Infrastructure, Regional Development and 
Cities 
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